
View Message

PRIORITY/ACTION REQUIRED

 

           To:      All Acura Service Managers

       From:      Technical Research and Support Group

          Re:       Information for SB 19-019: MDX Lid Light Safety Recall Bulletin

 

Print this iN message and provide a copy to the Shop Foreman and all Service Advisors.

 

Dear Service Manager,

 

As you are aware, your dealership has been provided with a quantity of (2) MDX Inner Taillight Jig Sets (Special Tool kits: Part Number 07AAG-TZ5A100) for Service
Bulletin 19-019, Safety Recall for the 2014-2019 MDX Inner Taillight(s) to repair or replace the Rear Inner Taillight Assemblies.

 

Should you require additional Service Kits, they are available for purchase by contacting Honda/Acura INSC at 800-346-6327 with a valid business justification.

 

Thank you.

 

Sent on 04 12 2019     Expires on 05 12 2019

From Parts and Service Division

Subject Information for SB19-019: MDX Lid Light Safety Recall Bulletin
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